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This astonishing picture was taken by a Foresthill Public Utility     
District Operator on November 22nd 2024 capturing Foresthill’s pot 
of Gold. Water is often called “liquid gold” as it is a precious resource 

that is vital for survival.  

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the District’s  
New Directors  

 
 
 
Congratulations to new Directors Chase Dowling and Dianne M. Foster who were 
both elected on November 3, 2024. We extend our appreciation to both former di-
rectors  Jane Stahler and Peter Kappelhof for their service to the District and com-
munity. The Foresthill Public Utility District is governed by a five-member board of 
directors. They are all local residents that live within the service area.  
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Reservoir Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 49.85” 
Average year +/- 49” 

 
Storage = 6,132 
Acre Feet 
 
12/1/24 - 12/19/24Usage 
= 31.80 Acre Feet 
 
Reservoir currently  
 89%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Wednesday, January 

 8th, 2025 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

A snowflake typically weighs  

around 4 milligrams. 
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Enrolling in AutoPay ensure piece of mind that your water bill will be taken care of each month.  
Start 2025 off without worrying if your bill is past due. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sugar Pine Reservoir 
Picture Taken 12/5/2024  

 
Our office will be closed on Wednesday, January 1st, 2025.  

We will return on Thursday, January 2nd, 2025.  


